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Due to the Coronavirus pandemic, we have made changes to our online safety policy and 
this addendum should be read alongside the online safety policy, remote learning policy and 
the child protection policy. 

 

The school has read, understood and is following the DfE’s National Guidance for schools – 
Restricting attendance during the national lockdown: January 2021. 

Remote learning will be a combination of live lessons, independent work and shared 
learning. 

We will use Seesaw and Tapestry along with Zoom. 

 

Live virtual lessons will be delivered through zoom where: 

 The chat facility will be restricted to contact from pupil to teacher only. 

 All pupils will enter on mute. 

 

Pre-recorded lessons will be shared via a link on the child’s class page or Seesaw. 

 

Interventions will be delivered by zoom too, where this is one to one, the pupil will be asked 
to have an adult present or reminded that the session will be recorded. 

Any recorded sessions will be kept in accordance with GDPR regulations. 

 

 

 


